
-----Original Message----- 
From:  Dolores Nellany   
Sent: 28 January 2008 11:19 
To: Licensing Legal 
Cc: Ian Bailey (DUE_FOS); Frances Johnson 
Subject: McDonalds, 50 Dudley Road, Kingswinford 
 

In respect of the above application for the variation of a Premises Licence, I wish 
to make a representation on the grounds that the proposed variation is likely to 
impact on the licensing objective of preventing public nuisance. 
 
The application is seeking to extend the opening hours and provision of late night 
refreshment on Sundays to Thursdays from 23:30 until 05:00 and on Fridays and 
Saturdays from 00:00 until 05:00. The restaurant is in close proximity to 
residential premises in Ketley Road and next door to a residential hotel. This 
department has received two complaints regarding noise nuisance from 
McDonalds. One complainant from a near by residential property was allegedly 
disturbed by car noise from the drive- through at McDonalds late at night. The 
second complaint concerned noise from cars revving and noise from car stereos 
on the car park late at night. The application seeks to considerably increase the 
opening hours of the restaurant but no additional steps have been put forward to 
in order to control the potential for increased noise nuisance issues from the car 
park. 
 
I would therefore raise an objection to the above application to vary the Premises 
Licence. 
 
 
Regards, 
Dolores Nellany 
Food & Occupational Safety Manager 
Tel: 01384 814611 
E-mail: dolores.nellany@dudley.gov.uk 
 
 


